BREWER FARMS CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION

PO BOX 783

MARSHALL, MI 49068

November 2020 Monthly Communication Memo
November 3rd is local and national voting day. 
Those who cannot vote in person may request an absentee ballot by contacting the City of Marshall Clerk
WINTER REMINDERS

· Test your smoke alarms as winter months bring more fire hazards. Don’t forget to purchase or check your existing carbon monoxide alarms too.

· Changing your furnace air filter monthly will increase your furnace’s efficiency, not to mention helping to reduce the amount of dust.

· If you are planning to be away for more than 7 days, please contact New Horizon to let them know in advance. Also, a good idea to have a family member or friend check on your home while you’re away.

· After a snowfall, remember to move your parked car to an already cleared parking space. By moving your car, your parking space can be cleared making the parking lot safer for all. Also, ensure your parked car does not extend over the sidewalk as this may hinder the sidewalk’s snow removal.
· Individuals should not back into parking spaces leaving the vehicle running. Please be mindful of your neighbors.
· Recommend that you pour water (with a little dish soap) down your floor drains (laundry room and furnace room) on a monthly basis. 

            This will help to eliminate unwanted odors.
By-Laws Reminder
Vehicles – according to the by-laws Article VI, Section8 – You are allowed to park one vehicle in a parking space and one in your garage for two vehicles per Condo unit. See article for further detail on other restrictions for vehicle use
New Horizon has new Emergency and After Hours Contacts 
Normal business hours: 9-5 Monday – Friday
Please keep this information handy

Barry Varvrina 269-317-4146

Stephanie Bischoff 269-317-6111

Chad Bischoff 269-209-545

HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO ALL!!!
